March 23, 2016
Dear Graduate:
CONGRATULATIONS on your candidacy for graduation!  The administration, faculty, and staff at Wayne Community College wish you success in your future endeavors. 
Graduation exercises will be held rain or shine on Tuesday, May 10, 2016, at 6:00 p.m. at the Love Temple located at 201 North Oak Forest Road in Goldsboro adjacent to Chevrolet Cadillac Dealership of Goldsboro. (Please see the map on the reverse side of this letter.) All graduates are requested to attend graduation rehearsal in Moffatt Auditorium in the Wayne Learning Center Building from 3:00 p.m. – 4:30 p.m., Monday, May 9, 2016, unless you informed us you were not participating in the ceremony.  Tickets for graduates’ guests will be distributed at rehearsal.  The ceremony will be streamed live.  Please direct your un-ticketed family or friends to the Wayne Community College website for access to the live stream.
Remember, this is a formal graduation.  Tennis shoes, flip-flops and/or shorts will not be allowed.  All graduates, men and women, should dress business appropriate. This is a church.  Absolutely no food, drink or tobacco products are permitted.

Students and/or guests needing special accommodations should contact the Disability Services Counselor prior to graduation to allow ample time for arrangements to be made.  Call Latisha Cowan at (919) 739-6729 or TTY (919) 583-8544 for accommodations.

The Wayne Community College website, www.waynecc.edu, will include updated information about the graduation ceremony.  Please check the website and refer family and friends to the website for specific information about the ceremony.

I am looking forward to seeing you at rehearsal on Monday, May 9, 2016, and also at Graduation on Tuesday, May 10, 2016. I wish you the best.

Sincerely,

Marlena Everett
Marlena Everett
Director of Counseling Services
ME/jgs
